
l 

• ._,., 

• . 
BOARD OF. COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
FERNANDINA BEACH, P'I.ORIDA 32034 

D. D. DXLEY, EX·DF'F'ICID CLERK 

A. RAY BEVILLE, VICII: CHAIRMAN 
DIBT. NO. t P'II:ANANDINA BltADH 
.J. W. (SULLY) .JDNES 
DIBT. NO. 2 P'II:ANANDINA BltADH 
ADAM H. F'ISHER 
DIBT. NO. 3 YUI.II:II: 
D. H. (SUCK) BUCHANAN, CHAIItMAN 
DIBT, NO. 4 HII.I.IAIIID 
.JDHN F'. ARMSTRONG, SR. 
DIBT. NO. 8 CAI.I.AHAN 

The Tumor Clinic 
University Hospital 
P. 0. Box 2751 
Jacksonville, Florida 

January 24th, 1973 

Attention: MISS CHRISTIE WOODWARD 

Gentlemen: 

ARTHUR I. .JACDSS 
A TTDitNII:Y 

RICHARD L. KING, P.E. · 
CCUNTY II:NIIINI:II:III 

WADE H. HDDBES, SR. 
ltaAD BUIIII:IIIINTII:NDI:NT 

This letter is authorization for Mrs. Maggie Grant to be admitted 
into University Hospital for a period of 7 days, not to exceed 
$554.61. Said bill to be paid by the Boa~d of County Commissioners 
upon proper billing. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

DOO/mja 

Yours very truly, 

x1:c::-zY -;~L;:t-. 
D. 0. Oxley . 
Ex-Officio Clerk 

copies: Nassau County Health Department 
Mr. Dahlfues, University Hospital 

I' 



• 
...... , 

PHO,..E: 353-7125 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

THE TUMOR CLINIC 

UNIVERSITY HOSPITAL OF JACKSONVILLE 
655 WEST 8TH STREET 

JACKSONVILLE. FLORIDA 32203 

P. 0. BOX 2751 

Dece~ber 29, 1972 

Mr. Donald Dahlfues 
Assistant Executive Director for Finance 

Christie Woodward, ~ 
Inpatient/Outpatient Coverage for Nassau County Patients 

The Tumor Clinic Office,at the request of the Financial 
Evaluation Department, has requested authorization f-rom Nassau County 
for coverage of inpatient/ outpatient services for -patients from that 
county. 

While the County Commissioners of that county are concerned 
about their obli~ation in this direction, they do not feel they cannot 
authorize carte blanche coverage for these patients. We, of course, have 
no way of determining in advance what care will be necessary for· these 
patients. 

Therefore, if you have information concerning rates for hospital 
services for out-of-county patients that would be helpful to them, we would 
be most appreciative. Our correspondence to that county is directed through 
the health department and you may write directly to : 

Asa Barnes, M.D., Director 
Nassau County Health Department 
4th and Ash Streets 
Fernandina Beach, Florida 

Thank you very much for your help in this matter. 

/c 
cc: Asa Barnes, M.D. 


